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Research Analysis 

 

SB839 prohibits a game warden from placing a game or wildlife camera on private property 

without the permission of the property owner, or without a warrant issued by a court.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 839 clarifies that Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation game wardens cannot 

place game or wildlife cameras on private property without permission. According to ODWC 

there is no fiscal impact from this measure. Additionally, as ODWC is a nonappropriated agency, 

there should be no fiscal impact to the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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